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From: jcamptwo@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2010 12:54 PM
To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>

Subject: A SMALL SILVER INVESTOR, RETIRED AFTER 50 YEARS OF HARD
WORK," WAITING"

Dear commissioner, Please restore my faith in this market, | can now see what the CFTC is up against, but for
the good of the markets and confidence world wide as to how we are protecting investors, please correct this
‘controlled' silver market and change it from the existing procedure that has been going on for years, restrict
position limits in the COMEX to no more than 1500 contracts, while also allowing only' legitimate hedgers' to
conform to these rules. Thank You, John Verderber



